
Pop Up Lunch 
 
This monthly event, on the first Wednesday, continues to be enjoyed by 
all who attend, whether as lunchers or members of the volunteer team. 
The meals are healthy, using fresh ingredients, and varying dietary needs 
are met wherever possible. 
 

Up to 40 people attend regularly (over 50 at the Christmas lunch!) and the 
volume of chatter suggests that they are enjoying the social interaction. 
Once again the school came to our Christmas lunch and sang some 
Christmas songs, which delighted those attending. 
 

The cost of food and drink continue to increase and the price per lunch 
has had to be increased to £6 for a two course meal plus tea and coffee, 
and a donation of £3 is suggested for each glass of wine. Still extremely 
good value. 
 

This is almost the sole survivor of what used to be a healthy number of 
village groups and as long as people are keen to attend, the volunteers 
will keep up the food preparation. 
 

The ‘lunchers’ are regularly brining in non-perishable items for the two 
foodbanks (in Liss and in Midhurst) that we are supporting each month. 
 

Anyone is welcome to attend. Please contact Mary-Anne Berendt for 
further information. 


